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May 4 - J.W. Turf's Golf and
Turf Equipment Auction in
Hampshire, Illinois.

May 10 - Sixth Annual North
American Birdwatching Open on
International Migratory Bird Day.
Details can be found in Gary
Hearn's article on page 31 of last
month's issue.

May 12 - The Application
Institute at Prairie Landing Golf
Club, Tony Kalina host.
More information below.

May 20 - MAGCS/ITF
Combined Golf Day at Odyssey
Golf Club, Ray Schei and
Sam Lehrfeld hosts.

June 2-8 - LaSalle Bank Open
at The Glen Club in Glenview,
Illinois, Tom Prichard host.

June 16 - MAGCS monthly
meeting at Prestwick Country Club,
Tim Anderson, CGCS host.

June 30 - 3rd Annual John Buck
Memorial Golf Outing at Whisper
Creek Golf Club in Huntley,
Illinois, Jim Wyffels host. More
info on this event can be found if
you keep reading ...

What is the Application Institute,
and why should I be interested? I
knew you'd ask, so here's the scoop:
The Application Institute is a hands-
on approach to spray application
strategies being held at Prairie Land-
ing Golf Club on May 12. Spray
technicians will learn valuable and
practical knowledge on the intrica-
cies of pesticide application
technology, including calibration,
formulation technology, equipment
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review and chemical/fertilizer man-
agement. Dr. Bob Wolf of Kansas
State University will be the keynote
speaker, and the day promises to be
very beneficial to all spray techs.
Sponsors for the event are Syngenta,
J.W. Turf, Simplot Partners and
Spraying Systems. Cost for the day is
$35; info can be obtained by calling
Jim Shone at 708-217-8509.

Also noted in Dates to Remember is
the 3rd Annual John Buck Memorial
Golf Outing on June 30 at Whisper
Creek Golf Club. As you mayor may
not know, all proceeds from this
event go to two very worthy causes-
the Farm Bureau for upcoming
farmers' scholarship and the MAGCS
Scholarship fund. This event is a
humdinger, starting out with registra-
tion, bag drop and practice facility
use from noon to 1:30; a shotgun
start at 1:30; a pig roast with all the
fixins at 6:00; and an open bar after
golf. There will also be-as usual-
tee gifts and prizes. This is a great
day of golf at a primo facility, it is
dedicated to a great man who has
given so much to our industry, and it
supports the most important of
causes-our children. Call your J,W.
Turf rep for more details.

The Reinders 16th Turf & Irrigation
Conference was held at the Wauke-
sha Expo Center on March 12-13,
and offered a wide range of educa-
tional and networking opportunities
to those in attendance. Included
among the guest speakers were Pat
Jones of Golfdom magazine, Dr. Joe
Vargas of Michigan State University,
Dr. Jerry Pepin and Dr. John Stier
of the University of Wisconsin-
Madison. As is the custom for this
event, homemade donuts were
served daily, along with a buffet
lunch followed by a social hour in
the evening complete with door
prizes, refreshments and plenty of
time to visit with fellow green indus-
try professionals. Jim Hicks, golf
course superintendent at Westmoor

C.C. in Brookfield, Wisconsin, was
the lucky winner of a limited
edition Reinders/Green Bay Packers
scooter (where do I sign up for one
of those?). If you have not had the
chance to attend this event, make your
plans now to be at the 17th rendition
in March 2005 (it'~.a biannual).
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MAGCS thanks our sponsors for
the April 21st monthly meeting
at Fox Bend Golf Course (Bob
Kohlstedt host). They are Palatine
Oil, Inc., Nadler Golf Car Sales,
Inc., Turf Professionals Equipment
Company, Master of the Links, and
Feltes Sand and Gravel Company.
Without the generous sponsorship
from these folks, our monthly meet-
ings would not be possible.

Congratulations to Jodie and
Dan Sterr (Stonebridge C.C.) on
the birth of their daughter Delaney
Danielle on St. Patrick's Day (March
17). Delaney weighed in at 8 lb.,
2 oz., and 19-3/4" tall or long or
whatever the proper wording for
baby dimensions is. Note to Dan:
Even if you give up hunting, keep
the shotgun-dating starts in about
15 years, and it may come in handy
scaring off the "undesirables."

Mom Jodie and daughter
Delaney Sterr bonding.

Another "Miles-stone": Great news
from the Illinois Golf Hall of
Fame-our very own Oscar Miles,
CGCS of Merit Club has been
chosen as only the third golf course
superintendent ever to be inducted
into its elite group. Oscar joins
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fellow superintendents Bob Williams
and Ray Gerber in this prestigious
"who's who" list of famous names in
Illinois golf. Congratulations on this
great honor, Oscar-we look for-
ward to the ceremony in October.

Oscar Miles ..••......•.........••.....•...••.....••.
Another chance to check out the
Midwest Golf House was made
available to MAGCS members at
the March 11 th monthly meeting,
along with the opportunity to find
out what type of personality you are.
Liz Pollack of Safe Choices gave an
enlightening presentation on "Build-
ing and Maintaining an Effective
Team" to a full house of attendees
who perhaps learned more than they
wanted about their personalities. A
highlight of the day was taking the

Keirsey Temperament Sorter-a test
that helps determine the types of
personalities people working
together possess, and how they may
interact. Lee Miller and Dr. Randy
Kane grabbed some podium time to
discuss the Interactive Turf program,
and the numerous research projects
they are undertaking on the three-
hole golf course situated on the
grounds of Golf House. MAGCS
thanks the people at Golf House for
the great venue for this meeting, as
well as Ken Lapp and the folks at
Cog Hill Country Club for our
lunch and meeting accommodations.

Speaker Liz Pollack.

Golf House's auditorium proved
to be a user-friendly site...••.......••.........••.....•..........

A cool thing came in the mail
today-ITF sent out its new pocket-
sized Cool-Season Turfgrass Disease
Identification booklet, along with
information on how to order addi-
tional copies (both in English and
Spanish). Now you can give one
to each of your crew members and
let them do the scouting for you!

Finally, MAGCS commercial member
Prime Turf has named Dan Glitto
to the position of vice president
for sales and business development.
Dan, formerly with U.S. Filter, brings
24 years of experience to his new
position, including a background
in water chemistry, specialty chemicals
and chemical feed equipment.
A warm MAGCS welcome to Dan!•......••••....••••......•.....••••.....

Let Timberline bring your next project into the
next millenium as a turnkey operation

SOIL and WATER
SCIENTIFIC ANALYSIS

~ J. ZOLMAN & SON
Turfgrass Soil and Irrigation Water Specialists Since 1964

Locally based services include Physical Soil Testing,
Tissue, Lime and Environmental Analysis
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imberline
... Golf Course Remodeling

and Renovation

D.B.A. Bill Boyd

7100 Blackburn Ave. JIr Downers Grove, IL 60516
Lab Services by Brookside Laboratories Inc.

Fax (630) 964-9769 Tel (630) 964-9702 1907 Darien Club Drive, Darien, Illinois 60561
(630) 963-9088, voice (630) 732-9088 /

RIVERWALLS LTD.
P.O. Box 562, Barrington, Illinois 60011

GOLF COURSE ENHANCEMENT
Shoreline Stabilization, Creek Crossings

Stream and Spillway Re-Constructlon

G F Structures Corp

Nick Markobrad
General Manager

Fence and Guardrail Division

1-888-254-4155
OFFICE: 847-382-9696

DARRYL SCOTT BURKETT FAX: 847-516-0116
C.E.O. MOBilE: 847-366-5400

E-mail: riverwallsltd@aol.com
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4665 West Arthlngton Street
Chicago, Il 60644

Tel (773)626-4122
Fax (773) 626-6162

www.gfstructures.com




